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The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), in cooperation with the Los 
Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Agency (Metro), the Gateway Cities 
Council of Governments (GCCOG), the Southern California Association of 
Governments, the Ports of Los Angeles and Long Beach, and the Interstate 5 (I-5) Joint 
Powers Authority have completed the Final Environmental Impact Report/Final 
Environmental Impact Statement (FEIR/FEIS) for the I-710 Corridor Project. A 
Recirculated Draft Environmental Impact Report/Supplemental Draft Environmental 
Impact Statement (RDEIR/SDEIS) for the I-710 Corridor Project was circulated in 2017. 
Based on comments received on the RDEIR/SDEIS and coordination with external 
partners, Alterative 1 (No Build) has been identified as the Preferred Alternative. The 
project had evaluated two build alternatives and one no build alternative. The build 
alternatives proposed adding lane(s) to the freeway mainline under one build 
alternative and construction of a separate four-lane freight movement corridor under 
the other build alternative. 
 
Caltrans is the lead agency under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) 
and as assigned by the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) under the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). Caltrans has studied the effects that the proposed 
project may have on the environment and community. The results of these studies are 
contained in the FEIR/FEIS. The purpose of this notice is to inform the public of its 
completion and availability to any interested individuals. 
 
The FEIR/FEIS may be viewed online at:   
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-7/district-7-programs/d7-environmental-
docs 
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Should you have any further questions, please contact Jason Roach, Division of 
Environmental Planning at (213) 310-2653. Thank you for your continued interest in this 
important transportation study. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
KELLY EWING-TOLEDO 
Deputy District Director, Environmental Planning 
Caltrans District 7 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


